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NORTH CAROLINA 

PUBLIC STAFF 
UTILITIES COMMISSION 

September 19, 2017 

Ms. M. Lynn Jarvis, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
Mail Service Center 4325 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300 

Re: Docket No. W-354, Sub 356 - Petition for General Rate Increase 

Dear Ms. Jarvis: 

In connection with the above-referenced docket, I transmit herewith for filing 
on behalf of the Public Staff the following: 

1. Testimony and Exhibits of Gina Y. Casselberry, Utilities Engineer, Water 
Division; 

2. Testimony and Exhibits of Lindsey Quant, Utilities Engineer, Water 
Division; 

3. Testimony and Exhibits of Sonja R. Johnson, Staff Accountant, 
Accounting Division; and 

4. Testimony and Exhibits of Calvin C. Craig, Ill, Financial Analyst, 
Economic Research Division. 

By copy of this letter, we are forwarding copies to all parties of record. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Gina C. Holt 
Staff Attorney 
qina.holtpsncuc.nc.gov  

Executive Director Communications Economic Research Legal Transportation 
(919) 733-2435 (919) 733-2810 (919) 733-2902 (919) 733-6110 (919) 733-7766 

Accounting Consumer Services Electric Natural Gas Water 
(919) 733-4279 
	

(919) 733-9277 
	

(919) 733-2267 
	

(919) 733-4326 
	

(919) 733-5610 

4326 Mail Service Center • Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300 • Fax (919) 733-9565 
An Equal Opportunity / Affirmative Action Employer 


	Page 1

